Keith Cliver

I urge you to require a Class 1 Permit for Hudbay's Copper World Project. Considering climate
change, increased development, increasing wildfires and drought. there needs to be MORE stringent
protections for the environment & citizen's health, NOT less stringent requirements. I would hope
ADEQ would protect the environment and not be bought off by Copper World. The pollution and
air quality in Sahuarita and Green Valley has been HORRIBLE this summer !



